On September 16, 2005, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item


AC8 -  Approval of Standard Agreement for Supplemental Education Services:
Question:  Do the providers on the state list have a track record of improving student achievement?  With the $1256 per student how many hours of tutoring do students receive? Thank you for your leadership.  I will not be supporting this recommendation. If the Federal Government is unwilling to fully fund NCLB then I believe that we do not have to allocate the $$$ to private companies. 

 Response:  The state requires providers who have been in business to forward their student achievement results.  There are providers new to the field of tutoring that apply and they are also approved without student achievement results if their application is strong in other areas (curriculum, methods and materials).  The number of hours of tutoring depends on the price the provider charges per hour - ex:  $20 per hour = more than 68 hours.  If the provider charged $50 per hour, the student would get 25 hours.  The School District gives parents a suggested list of questions they can use to interview the providers and asking how much they charge per hour is one of the questions.  
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